RESPECT | RESPONSIBILITY

RESILIENCE

COMPASSION

TEAMWORK

Dear Families, Friends & Carers

You're invited to celebrate Henbury School's 40th Birthday

> Wednesday 22 June 2022 11 Henbury Avenue, Tiwi

5:00pm Welcome Families and Guests

5:10pm First Tour of School Grounds

5:30pm Official Welcome and Performances—Hall

6:00pm Dinner Served— Hot Pot, BBQ & Drinks for sale

6:30pm Second Tour of School Grounds

7:00pm Close

Please RSVP your attendance via 89977077 or henbury.admin@education.nt.gov.au

We look forward to seeing you at our 40th Birthday Celebrations

Sarah Corry Principal